Burtonsville Bulletin

September 7, 2025

Dear Families,

We hope you enjoyed a restful weekend! As we move into a new week, we are grateful for your continued partnership in supporting our students. Please take a moment to review the important updates and reminders below so we can work together to make this week another successful one. Thank you for all you do to keep our school community strong!

Upcoming Events

September 10, 2025

Back to School Night!

Grades 1-5

5:30pm-8:00pm

A Letter from Dr. Woods

MCPS Must Knows

Students receiving free or reduced-price meals last year must reapply by October 9, 2025, or begin paying for meals on October 10. Apply online at MySchoolApps.com for faster processing; see the attached flyer HERE. Please contact Division of Food & Nutrition Services, Montgomery County Public Schools at 240-603-0556 if you have any questions.

MCPS has introduced the <u>Refrigerator Curriculum</u>—a one-page overview of what students will learn each marking period.

MCPS Things to Know

News from our School Community Liaison!

Paint Branch Springbrook Cluster Project:

**See Pages 3-8 for Events & Clinics

**Consulte las páginas 3-8 para ver los eventos y clínicas.

<mark>**ለ</mark>ክስተቶች እና ክሊኒኮች ከገጽ 3<mark>-8 ይመል</mark>ከቱ

English Version:

PBSB Newsletter

Spanish Version:

PBSB Boletin

A Message From the PTA!

- A big thank you from the PTA! We're so grateful to everyone who attended our first PTA meeting of the year and joined us for the Back to School Bash!
- Join us for Burtonsville Crossing Shopping Center's first Burtonsville Movie Night on Saturday, September 13, 2025, at the new community greenspace (near Sprouts & TJ Maxx). EDENS is providing the big screen and showing Lilo & Stitch, plus giving out free glow sticks! The BES PTA will be there selling popcorn, candy, and spirit wear, along with signing up new members. Bring a blanket or chairs and enjoy a fun evening out with family and friends.
- We're excited to bring back Destination Imagination. It is a fun, creative problem-solving program where students work together on hands-on challenges in science, engineering, arts, and storytelling. It's a chance for kids to build teamwork, confidence, and innovation while having a blast. Please email burtonsvillepta@gmail.com for more information.
- Join the PTA Be part of making our school stronger! The PTA supports students, teachers, and staff. Membership is open to all parents, guardians, teachers/staff and caregivers of BES. Joining is quick, affordable, and a powerful way to stay connected. Please contact the PTA at burtonsvillepta@gmail.com or visit www.burtonsvillePTA.org for more information and to join.

Keep an eye on our website for more information!https://www.montgomeryschoolsmd.org/schools/burtonsvillees/